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STATE UNIVERSITY OF NEW YORK 

PRESENT: 

1989-90 UNIVERSITY SENATE MINUTES 
May 8, 1989 Administration 259 

Albany, New York 
S. Atkinson, K. Bates, F. Boncimino, R. Bosco, D. Brighton, C. Butler, F. 
Carrino, L. Cohen, L. Coniglio, G. DeSole, T. Epps, R. Farrell, P. Faulhaber, 
-H.-Ghiradella, -R~ Gibson~ W; Hammond;- H;- Jos;- S. -R:avner, M; Krohn, W; -
Lanford, P. Leonard, J. Levato, J. Luks, B. Marsh, M. McClary, H. 
Mendelsohn, S. Messner, G. Miglino, S. Matt, K. Ratcliff, S. Rhoads, K. 
Ricker, R. Ringel, C. Snyder, K. Stern, L. Tornatore, G. Walker, A. Weinberg. 

The meeting was called to order at 2:04p.m. by Chair Ronald Bosco. 

Chair Bosco introduced Gloria DeSole, Secretary, and William Lanford, Vice Chair. 

Chair Bosco stated that there was a single item of business: a need for action on the 
membership roster of Councils for next year (1989-90). The rosters come moved and 
seconded by the Executive Committee. 

Chair Bosco stated that some Councils require a specific number of Senators to serve 
as members of the Council; about one-half of the elected Senators serve on Councils 
arid the balance serve on Standing Committees. 

In response to a question about the selection process for membership on Councils, the 
Chair noted that he sent two requests to the university community. This year there 
were two and one-half times more volunteers than positions on Councils. 

The Executive Committee (R. Bosco, G. DeSole, W. Hammond, W. Lanford, P. 
Wallace) consulted with past chairs, and after taking into account the need for a fair 
distribution from all schools, colleges and disciplines, proposed the rosters for the 
Councils. 

A motion to move the question was seconded; the Council rosters were approved 
unanimously. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Gloria DeSoley ~~ore 
Secretary 
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